
 

Please join us on Tuesday, November 20, at 7:30 p.m., at Shaare Tefila, for an evening of prayer, song, 

and reflections at the annual  Inter-Faith prayer service. 

This year’s theme is unity. Rabbi Layman and clergy from several faith traditions will lead Scriptural readings 

and prayers for those gathered. Members of our local Native American community will share special spiritual 

expressions. Olney Home for Life will speak about helping seniors remain in their own homes through teams of 

dedicated volunteers.  

The evening will feature songs and music from our Jewish faith and from other traditions, led by an inter-faith 

choir formed for this event. The Olney Boy Scouts will serve as ushers, and our Sisterhood will provide 

refreshments from the Sunflower Bakery.   

This annual Inter-Faith service is sponsored by the Greater Olney Inter-Faith Ministerium, which is co-chaired 

by Rabbi Layman and Rev. Sue Shorb-Sterling of Salem United Methodist Church in Brookeville.  

We hope to see you at this engaging and festive celebration of prayer, peace, and UNITY!  

Please bring along non-perishable food or toiletries for Olney Help! 

 


